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May 21, 2020  
 
Board	Memo	033‐2020:	USPS	HQ	Agrees	to	Additional	Pay	for	Field	EAS	
Managers 

  
Executive Board, 
  
On April 8, 2020 NAPS sent to Postmaster General Megan Brennan a letter 
requesting hazard pay for EAS and additional pay for exempt EAS per ELM 
434.143.  Attached is the USPS response to NAPS’ request along with a copy of 
our April 8th letter. The Postal Service has denied NAPS’ request for hazard 
pay, but temporarily modify applicable pay provisions for a list of Field EAS 
managers, effective May 23 to July 17, 2020. Please note that NAPS will 
continue to pursue Hazard Pay via the current Pandemic Premium Pay 
provisions being sought legislatively for Federal employees, including USPS.  
  
Please share this Board Memo and attachment with your membership. It will 
also be posted on the Bulletin Board of the NAPS website, www.naps.org.  
  
Thank you and be safe. 
  
NAPS Headquarters 

  
 
 
 

 














